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McGTLL UNIVERSITY
Faculty of DentistryOFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 18th,1924Montreal,

Sir Arthur W.Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir,
I am enclosing to you a letter which I received 

this morning from Dr.W.J.Bruce of Vancouver, B.C 

Dr.Bruce is absolutely frank, when he says in the second

I think

paragraph,”I personally think that it would "be a good 

thing for your school if you could "be present at this 

meeting, as it will "be largely a western representation, 

Manitoba, Saskatchewan, Alberta and British Columbia, will 

make up most of the attendance’.’

I have been to the coast several times, so that the

experience of going there would not be at all a new one,

I think,however, in view of our increased number of students 

from the Western Provinces, that it would be a wise thing

In connection with this Ifor me to attend the meeting, 

was wondering if some arrangement could not be made, whereby 

students would be permitted to practice in the Western 

Provinces, without examination, by the Boards of these several 

It might be necessary, if this were thought 

desirable, to make provision for a member of these Boards 

to be present at our examination, so that they would be able 

to testify to the character of the work we are doing.

our

provinces.


